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Paper D Report to the LEP Board, 27th July 2023 
Report from Jayne Adamson, Chair, Employment & Skills Board   

1. Summary 

1.1. The Employment & Skills Board last met on 26th June, at Bishop Burton 
College, chaired by Jayne Adamson, People Director, Humber & North 
Yorkshire Integrated Care Board.  

1.2. Draft meeting notes are attached in Paper D Appendix 1 

2. Recommendations/action required 

2.1. LEP Board to note the Employment & Skills Board activity. 

3. Report 

3.1. The Employment & Skills Board discussed several areas of LEP delivery 
including: 

• Hull & East Yorkshire Local Skills Improvement Plan developments 

• HEY Careers Hub performance 

• The development of the “Inclusive Careers” project 

• Changes to Technical Education and the implications for providers and 
employers 

• The UK Shared Prosperity Fund and future funding rounds 

• Recently completed research into apprenticeship uptake in Hull & East 
Yorkshire 

• The recently published HEY LEP Employment & Skills Strategy 

4. Financial and resource implications 

4.1. None for the LEP. 

 


